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1. How many meetings, and of what type (e.g. face-to-face, by teleconference), has your Advisory Group had since March 2003?  

Two.

Is this what you expected in your previous report?

Yes.

2. Supply an up-to-date list of the members of your Advisory Group.

The convening group currently comprises Julie Glanville, Kate Light, Su Golder, Rachel Richardson and Sally Kingsley of the Centre for Reviews and Dissemination, York.  The CLUG membership has grown to 470 (up from 345 in February 2003).

3. Summarise any significant actions taken by your Advisory Group since your last report (for the Steering Group meeting in Melbourne in March 2003), and significant actions planned for the period until the next meeting of the Steering Group in Milan in March 2004.

The Advisory Group has organised the 3rd CLUG Day. This was held in London on June 26 2003 and was designed to allow Wiley to present its product to the users and to give Wiley as much feedback as possible on what users want. The meeting report can be read at:

http://www.york.ac.uk/inst/crd/clug2003.htm. 57 people attended the meeting, not including Wiley, UKCC and CRD staff. Not all attendees were members of CLUG.


The CLUG convenors have been active in encouraging access to the Wiley test site for the Cochrane Library and dealing with CLUG members’ enquiries about the change in publisher and publishing plans.


The CLUG will continue to provide feedback on developments with the new Wiley interface and will continue to seek current information on the development plans for the CLIB. The CLUG would welcome the Steering Group’s support for the CLUG to be kept well informed about developments in a timely way, to maintain user enthusiasm for the CLIB.

Does your Advisory Group have any questions that you would like the Steering Group to answer?  If so, please list them.

a. What is the process for deciding on the date of the  'retirement' of the Update CLIB interface? We understand that Wiley is planning to have an interface available by Spring 2004 and that the Update interface will be retired. The current Wiley interface needs further development, and other databases which form part of the CLIB seem unlikely to be included by Spring 2004. Who decides whether the Wiley interface is adequately developed to take the place of the Update interface?

4. Does your Advisory Group wish to raise any problems, and recommended solutions, which you would like the Steering Group to discuss?  If so, please list them.

5. Do you foresee any problems in keeping within the budget of £1,600 that you submitted for the financial year April 2003 to March 2004? 

The CLUG day is the major item of expenditure for the year and an invoice for this day has been submitted. We will not exceed the budget.


Julie Glanville
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